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Dates for your Diary 

 
 

➢ Y1 parents Numbots workshop (bring 

a device)– 21st November @9.00am 

 

➢ Y2 parents TTRS workshop (bring a 

device) – 22nd November @9.00am 

➢ Wednesday 27th November 3.30-
5.00pm –Reception pupils open 
evening – For starters in September 
2025 

➢ Friday 29th November 9.00 in KS2 – 
Parent Forum. 
 

 
 

 
Website anD tWitter 

 

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk 

https://twitter.com/AngleseyP 
 
 

Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Message froM Mr PeMbleton 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
This Friday, our school will be closed for a day of 
important training for our dedicated staff. This 
training will help us better support your child’s 
learning and create even richer, more engaging 
experiences in the classroom. Our teachers and staff 
are excited to gain new tools and strategies to make 
our educational environment even stronger and more 
enriching. We appreciate your understanding and 
support as we work to bring our best to each of your 
children every day! 
 
Additionally, as winter approaches, please remember 
to dress your child in warm layers, including coats, 
hats, gloves, and sturdy shoes. We want to ensure 
everyone stays comfortable and healthy, especially 
during outdoor activities. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation, and we look forward 
to welcoming students back on Monday with new 
ideas and energy to enhance their learning 
experience! 
 
In Assembly this week, the learnt about the 
importance of friendship and cooperation, and these 
importance messages      
Why Cooperation Matters 
We achieve more together 
Everyone’s ideas matter 
Feel proud and happy together 
 
They listened to the story about a Friendship Garden 
and some children were garden friendship hearts  

These are Plantable Seeded Paper Shapes. 
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Ambition Pride Success 

 

 

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/AngleseyP
mailto:Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

     

Please encourage your children to help them grow!!!   

 

noveMber online safety neWsletter 

This month’s Online Safety Newsletter is now on the website ‘Parents Information and News’ – ‘Online 
Safety’. Please have a look on updates on ways to keep your child safe on the internet. If you have any 
issues that are concerning you about other aspects of Online safety, please speak to a member of staff or 
ask to speak to the IT team. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Click the link: https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-
school/UploadedDocument/82f4c3d7-d8e2-4ac5-a02b-79ce3c3f61c2/online-safety-newsletter-primary-
november-2024_anglesey-birmingham_01-11-2024.pdf 

Look out for a text from school inviting you 

to one of our assemblies to see your child 

receive an Ambition, Pride or Success 

certificate from Mr Pembleton. 

                          

 

  

 

 

 



 

CyberseCurity Question of the Week 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Answer from last week was D-Biometric                            Answer next week 
 

ChilDren in neeD 

Well done all of you who dressed in spots or stripes on Thursday for an early Children in Need day. As a 
school we raised an amazing £375.71. A big thank you to everyone who donated!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

y6 sCienCe lesson 

Children thoroughly enjoyed a very hands-on science lesson this week dissecting a sheep's heart and 
locating all the key parts which make up the heart.  

Heart dissection in year 6 ❤️ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

reCePtion oPen evening 

Reception open evening is on Wednesday 27th November 3.30-5.00pm. It’s for children who will start 
Reception in September 2025. Please come along for information and fun. 
 

bellboating oPPortunity 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

breakfast Club Crafts 

They have been busy again this week in Breakfast Club! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

shakesPeare 

Yr6 Royal Shakespeare visit – Macbeth to enhance their writing. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent foruM-CounCillor visit 

 
On Friday 29th November, Councillor Waseem will be at the parent Forum. He will be talking about the 
priorities for the local area and will also be answering questions. Please come along and ask any 
questions you may have. 
 

staff training  

 
On Friday, the staff had some excellent writing training with Jane Considine. Everyone learned a lot and 
we can’t wait to continue to move our writing forward at Anglesey, to improve the outcomes for our 
pupils. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 


